Dear parent/carer,
F.A.O of parents with children attending the HARMONIZE club.

This is a generic reminder communication sent to all parents, please disregard if your child
does not attend this club.

Harmonize is on today, 29/03/2023 and will continue weekly here on after.
If for any reason this club is not running we will communicate this to you in advance.
Many thanks,

Finance Department
Two Mile Ash School



